Questions from the public: January 2022 Board meeting

1. Can you please comment on why the opportunity cost neutral approach was taken?  This was not in the original scope of the review and has really dampened the ambitions of the review.
NICE has always taken account of the costs to the health and care system, and as such the methods and process review has had to be sensitive to the financial environment, which has changed since the review was first launched before the COVID-19 pandemic.
2. Could the team please confirm the timing of release/ publication of the final NICE method manuals will be published? Thank you!
The new topic selection manual and health technology evaluation guidance development manual will be published on 31 January 2022.
3. How can stakeholders input in the priorities for the modular updates?
Discussions are currently taking place across NICE on the approach to setting the priorities for the future modular updates, but it is envisaged NICE will seek stakeholder views before selecting the priorities.
4. Might the severity modifier change in practice when the analysis on public sentiment is finally completed?
Once the further research has taken place, NICE will reflect on whether any changes are required to the modifier and the timescale for this.
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